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	24th June 2025


Good Afternoon

We are looking forward to welcoming families to our Summer Fair on Thursday afternoon at 1.00 p.m.
Please inform your child’s teacher by writing in their home / school book if you are attending the fair and would like to take your child home at the end (2.30pm).  If your child accesses transport please do remember to inform their taxi too.
If your child doesn’t use a home / school book, please email contactus@greenbank.cheshire.sch.uk or phone reception on 01606 663820 to let the team know.
When leaving please remember to sign your child out of school.
Thank you for your help to keep students safe when leaving the premises after the fair.

The Admin Team
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